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December 9, 2022 
 
City Of San Antonio 
Public Works Department 
C/O Timothy Hays, P.E – Project Engineer 
100 W. Houston St, 15th Floor 
San Antonio, TX 78205 
 
Reference: COSA South Alamo Street 
 
Mr. Hayes, 
 
AT&T has reviewed and approved the Sundt bid proposal for the AT&T relocation work 
associated with City Of San Antonio S. Alamo Street Project. This scope includes 
installation of conduit duct bank and manhole structures on S. Alamo Street from Market 
St to E Cesar Chavez Blvd. 
 
The total scope for AT&T Relocation was approved for up to $1,500,556.00. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, you may contact me via 
email at pa2459@att.com or via telephone at (210)-213-1893. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Parish Austin 
AT&T Utility Coordinator 
 
 
 
 




